DECEMBER 6, 2016 GERMAN TOWNSHIP ADVISORY BOARD MINUTES

The German Township Advisory Board Meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M. Board members present were Chairman, James Pepple, Secretary, Leta Johnson, Doloris Schosker, and Trustee, Thomas MaClanahan. Guests were Charles Schosker, Sandra Hostledler, James and Ginger Moritz, Ron Gadacz, Tom and Diane Zmyslo, David Daron, and Dr.Elizbeth Lauber. The Secretary's minutes was read and accepted as read.

In Tom's report, he said the 4 H Club has painted the Portage Prairie Cemetery fence. The Boy Scouts have been working at enhancing the property at the Center.

Under Old Business, the sign project has been withdrawn from consideration. A microwave and a small refrigerator has been added to the small meeting room upstairs. The Local Department of Government Fiance Audit for 2010-2015 has been completed. Tom purchased six new tables and thirty five new chairs for the small meeting room upstairs. That room will be approached for new wallpaper or paint. It also has a wet bar.

The German Township Neighborhood Christmas Pot Luck will be at 6:30 P.M. on December 14, 2016.

C & S Restoration will be back to start at the front of the building next week. They will need a cherry picker to clean the west side of Community building.

The next Advisory Board Meeting will be January 3, 2017 at 6:00 P.M.

Jim made a motion to adjourn. The motion passed 3-0 and the meeting adjourned at 6:42 P.M.

Chairman, James Pennle

Secretary, Leta Johnson

Doloris Schosker